Angie Hache - PET SCAN

From: Tony Sottile <sottiletp@persona.ca>

To: Angie Hache <angie.hache@greatersudbury.ca>

Date: 1/24/2011 10:22 AM

Subject: PET SCAN

Angie

The Knights of Columbus of Sudbury are committed to bringing the PET Scan to Sudbury.

Our strategy is to convince the Finance Minister, The Honourable Dwight Duncan, to prioritize the PET Scan, in the Spring Budget.

He has asked for input from the people of Ontario for his budget and we have complied by asking everyone to write or e-mail him-urging him of the necessity of the PET Scan for North Eastern Ontario.

We are also encouraging the public to sign the petition which is circulating in the community, promoting the PET Scan for our area.

We are asking council to encourage the citizens of our community to write to the Finance Minister to consider the PET Scan to be placed at Sudbury Regional Hospital.

We are also asking council to pass a resolution urging the Finance Minister to prioritize the PET Scan in his Spring Budget.

Hope this is satisfactory Tony Sottile Ph. 705 673-2854